
  

QuickScreen COVID-19 Student 
Screening Tool 

All students are required to self-screen on all school days for COVID-19 symptoms as a precautionary 

measure to reduce the spread of COVID-19 within the campus community.  Students must do the 

screening in the morning before the school day begins. 

We ask every parent/guardian to make sure their student does the self-screening before leaving home 

and coming to campus through the QuickScreen tool.  This screening should also be on school days if the 

student is home ill.  Click here  for the link to the QuickScreen for students.   

 The screening takes less than a minute 

 Make sure to put the student’s first and last name (not the parent’s) and the student’s school ID 
number.  You will find the ID in your STH portal. It must be the student’s correct ID number for 
the system to properly compile the needed data.  Click “remember “me for the system to 
remember this information each time for log in. 

 After answering the brief questionnaire, a green or red screen with instructions for how to 
proceed 

 The student’s answers to the self-assessment questions will be documented and confidentially 
maintained 
 

 
 

 

GREEN screening result – the student is cleared to come to campus as usual 

RED screening result – the student should stay home until parent/guardian has spoken with the 

Dean of Students Office to clear or not clear the student to come to campus No student should 

come to campus with a red screening until cleared by the Dean’s Office. After communicating 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__checkforcorona.com_sths-2Dstudents&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=w3hxwtHA9eEWwz1A5akO5J7uZO4oYRZfPIUqS9T11UU&m=d_BIcJy_qTFmA_fGnDTCb3CbxQJ24kNt-qUWxfbw_2Y&s=1U6-f9_d8f_s2nYNGHmxpBCFHZCNCHQ2k9Nen7OLWFg&e=


with the Dean’s Office the parent should monitor the student’s symptoms and call a doctor if 

symptoms continue.  

Please contact the Dean of Students Office if you get a red screening result at 

deanofstudentsoffice@sths.org or 713-864-6348 x 109. 

 

Students should also use this screening tool on non-school days if coming to campus for 

meetings, athletic practices, etc. 
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